36 St Chad's Court St Chad's Road Headingley LEEDS LS16 5QX 20th January 2022

Dear Lim Bok-su Peng-an!

Thank you for your letter and the cheque from the TCCNA. I will buy some indoor plants growing in pots to make my apartment bright and cheerful. It is difficult for metago out and I will use the rest of the money topayfor taxindes to take me on day trips locally

In addition to glaucomal nowhave quite severe double vision which causes me problems with reading and writing. With best wishes to you all Liz Brown

36 St Chad's Court, St Chad's Road, Leeds, LS16 5QX

Email:

lizjeanbrown@btinternet.com

Phone:

0113 278 2864

Date:

December 2021

Dear Friends

Old age has finally caught up with me. My deteriorating eyesight has affected my mobility, so my activities are becoming very restricted. I have not had a holiday this year and I miss being out in the countryside.

I am fortunate to be living in a comfortable flat with congenial neighbours. Friends help me to get to Hospital appointments etc. Zoom also facilitates my continued involvement with a number of groups.

I don't think I can continue to send out letters and cards but I would like to stay in touch with you.

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

Liz Brown